
 

 
Statement from the Diocese of Leicester Academies Trust 

 
As a trust committed to small rural primary schools, we appreciate and understand how 
integral they are to the communities that we serve. As their custodians, it is important that 
we make decisions that will ensure that such schools continue to grow and succeed for 
generations to come. 
 
The challenges and pressures that all schools are facing at the moment are, however, 
unprecedented. Changes to how schools are funded are having a tangible impact, which 
means we are having to think innovatively about how we can ensure schools like our own are 
both delivering a highly effective education and are sustainable for the future. 
 
We would like to stress that we acknowledge the strength of the comments and feelings that 
have already been shown. Parents have been sent a letter inviting them to meet with senior 
staff from the Trust and colleagues from the Diocese of Leicester, and we would welcome the 
opportunity to meet with families to discuss any thoughts that they may have. 
 
We appreciate that any potential change can lead to concern and anxiety, but would like to 
assure you that we all share the same passion and determination to help our small schools 
stay open and flourish. 
 
 


